
 

Social Intelligence: Parent to Parent 

We invite you to join the workshops 

presented by CABE 

These workshops will be presented by 
CABE and parent leaders in the 

Ontario-Montclair School District. The 
workshops will focus on different topics 

regarding all the new changes and 
events that have happened in this 

year 2020. Come and receive support 
to continue helping your children in this 

virtual time of education. 

To register please visit omsd.net/domain/104 & click on the link ‘Registration 
Form’ or call (909) 418-6715. 

The workshops will be given on 
Thursdays from 5:30-6:30 pm. 

Dates: 

 October 15, 2020 
 October 22, 2020 
 October 29, 2020 
 November 5, 2020 
 November 12, 2020 

Classes will be online through 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gocabe.org%2Findex.php%2Fcommunications-2%2Flegislative-updates%2Fprop-58-has-passednow-what%2F&psig=AOvVaw1JbIDj4PJcnndugiDo45ta&ust=1600272423646000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLDYpL3F6-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fexcelldesign.co.uk%2Fzoom-branded-virtual-background&psig=AOvVaw39rlWSQ3pUP_KMll8W9zRO&ust=1600278249028000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMCf36Db6-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

